Sicily Update for February 2006

Dear Friends,

January slipped quietly by and time seems to be flying by faster and faster. That prompts me to think about one important
thing: Pleasing the Lord! There is a verse in Proverbs 16:7 "When a man's ways please the Lord, he maketh even his
enemies to be at peace with him". I noticed that we will still have enemies, but we will not be fighting. We will walk by
faith and allow the Lord to direct our steps. God said, he was well pleased with His Son, Jesus. I pray that our life and
labor will please Him.

I talked this past month to a shoe vendor in the open-air market by the name of Filippo. He accepted a New Testament
and has been reading it. His interest in the Bible and spiritual things has increased as we talk weekly. Please pray with
me that soon we will see him bow his knee and ask the Lord to save his soul.

The Galioto family spent a couple of days with us recently. They came on Monday ( Jan 30th) and stayed with us until
Thursday (Feb 2nd). One afternoon we took the children up on Mt. Etna to play in the snow. As always, when we are
together, we are an encouragement one to another.

Brother Vittorio Vergnetti with "Gospel to Italy" has sent us 2000 tracts to help us with our evangelizing. Fellowship
Tract League prints at least 3 tracts in Italian using the right Bible verses. the translation of the tracts were done by Bro.

Galioto.

Bro. Dave Deets, who has been called to Italy, will be visiting with us in March (11th-17th) for a week as he and his wife
do a survey of the area. Pray that Linda and I will be a help and a blessing to them.

We are thankful for those that have responded to help us with our trip in May for our grand-daughters graduation. Please
continue to pray that the Lord will supply the amount for the tickets.

Until next month my God richly bless each of you.

In Christ,
Bro. Randall & Sister Linda



